
Request for Statement of Common Ground 

A Statement of Common Ground (SoCG) is requested between the Suffolk 

Coastal District Council and Ipswich Borough Council on the following 

matters: 

Housing development at Westerfield and Witnesham and the 

infrastructure to support it 

Development at Westerfield and the relationship with Ipswich Garden 

Suburb and the proposed country park 

The protection of the landscape in the Suffolk Coast and Heaths AONB, 

including the site at Ransomes, Nacton Heath, and of nature conservation 

interests in the Orwell valley.  

Due on or before the statements of midday on 19 August 


